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Wednesday 13th March 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

This letter is from us – the school Eco Council. We wrote it together in a 

meeting because we want to share something with you.  

 

We would like to invite you to our school on Thursday 28th March at 

2.15pm for our Eco-Council presentation.  

 

We are doing this to help us to achieve our Green Flag and to raise 

awareness about the work we are doing in school.  

 

We are going to share our plan with you and show you ways of getting 

involved. We want to save energy, help to save wildlife wherever they 

are and benefit the environment. 

 

 Please can you read the letter below from Miss Green, about the Great 

British Spring Clean?  

 

The Eco Council would love to see you there, if you can make it, as we 

will be leading the presentation. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Rishaan (Chair), Maisie, Finn, Isla (secretary), Eleanor, Griffin, Phoebe, 

Hela, Johny, Ari, Stanley, Sara, Andre, Jake, Sam, Maceo, Olive, Zeva, 

Hamish…. Oh, and Miss Green         

 

 

PS – PLEASE carry on reading – Miss Green wants to ask you something!  
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

ECO COUNCIL CALL FOR HELP 

The children who are working towards achieving the Eco Green Flag for our school would like to join 

the Great British Spring Clean (GBSC) which is organised by Keep Britain Tidy. Please follow this link 

to find out more.  

Great British Spring Clean | Keep Britain Tidy 

The GBSC runs from 15th to the 31st March this year. To join in, we have to promise to collect a 

certain number of bags of rubbish (approximately the size of a small bin bag – but there is no 

definite size given). This year our pledge is 100 bags. We have already created 5.  

This is a really short half term, and everyone is struggling to fit everything in. Before we know it, it 

will be Easter and the end of March.  

SO – they need your help. If you would like to, you and your children could go out on a community 

litter collection. This would benefit your village and your community as well as help our children in 

their cause. Please make sure that you have gloves, bags and are careful about picking sharp and 

dirty items up from the ground.  

If you collect a bag (or more) of rubbish please can you let me know directly by email – 

head@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk.  

You do not need to write a message – just title the email “BAGS OF RUBBISH COLLECTED…. (with the 

number at the end).”. If you are able to attach a photograph that would be amazing, as the children 

can put this on the web site once we have set up their page.  

As you have read above – the Eco Council want you to come in to see their presentation on the last 

day of term. I have had great fun letting them take control – they are doing an amazing job; all of 

this is their own work – with just a little guidance from me. I would just love you to help them with 

their cause.  

Thank you!  

Miss Green  

  

https://www.keepbritaintidy.org/get-involved/support-our-campaigns/great-british-spring-clean/
mailto:head@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk

